
         

 
 

  

 

 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/217      Date: 10.02.2025 

From Principal’s desk…. 
 

Dear  Parents, 

Greetings! 

Please be informed that the school will remain closed for all students and staff 

tomorrow, February 11, 2025, in observance of Qatar National Sports Day. 

Students will resume classes on February 12, 2025. 

Wishing you a happy and active National Sports Day! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

_______________________ 

Meenal Bakshi 

School Principal 
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-
driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 


